
I’d Love to Help!

GREEN VALLEY
NEEDS YOU!

Come on Board!

WE ARE LOOKING FOR MORE
AMAZING PARENTS TO

VOLUNTEER NEXT YEAR. WE
CAN’T DO IT WITHOUT YOU!
THE GREEN VALLEY PARENT
COMMUNITY, ALONG WITH
OUR SUPER STAFF, IS WHAT
MAKES US GREAT! WE HOPE

YOU WILL JOIN US! 

If you’re interested in helping out next year,
please scan above and complete the form

The PTA Board and The Green Valley
Learning Fund (GVLF) Board, both very
different, are both invaluable to our
school. 
     The GVLF is a volunteer-run 501(c)(3)
non-profit organization that works to
fund special programs and personnel on
campus. The GVLF was established to
bridge the gap between public funding
and the funding necessary to provide all
of the resources and activities that we
have at GV. Like many other schools in
the area, GV receives very little funding
from the district, state, and federal
government. In order to provide high-
quality programs, enrichment
opportunities and dedicated classroom
IAs, we rely on the GVLF. This year GVLF
funded 7 instructor-assistants (IAs),
classroom supplies, the Maker’s
Space/STEM instructor and supplies; and 

additional library hours/week. These
programs are funded exclusively by
donations to the GVLF and wouldn’t
otherwise be available to our
students.
     PTA is focused on community
building by supporting the school
community with education, health
and safety programs, school-wide
events, managing room parents and
much more. Parent volunteers are the
cornerstone of the Green Valley PTA.
Without our volunteers, none of our
events would be possible. 
     Please complete the volunteer form
and join in where you can. Any time or
effort you can contribute is greatly
appreciated!

More Information  at: www.gves.srvusd.net ---> Families


